
Toiora High Street Cohousing 


Opening Weekend 


July 30-31


Toiora High Street Cohousing’s formal opening is on Friday July 30, and 
on the afternoon of Saturday July 31, neighbours and friends are invited to 

an informal “drop-in” event, from 2.30-5.30pm.


You are welcome to call in to the Toiora common house at                         
7 Montpellier St during Saturday afternoon to meet and chat, have 

a cup of tea and a look around our shared spaces.


And if you feel like it, we would be pleased if you would join us for a    
pot-luck meal at 5.30pm.


